
 

 
 

 

CHICKEN MEAT BUYERS WANTED  
September 2019 | News, Participation, University of Adelaide | 

The University of Adelaide’s Centre for Global Food and Resources is recruiting grocery shoppers aged 18 years or older who buy chicken meat 
at least once a month to participate in a study on food purchase and consumption decisions.  

 

Participation involves completing a computer-based survey and being interviewed in an office on Nexus Building at the University of Adelaide 
North Terrace Campus. Study appointments will be held in September and October and can be booked around your availability (morning, 
afternoon and evening booking options).  

 

Participation will take approximately 90 minutes. In return, participants will receive an $80 gift voucher. If you are available and interested in 
participating, please register using the following link:  

 

                                   

         https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/chickenmeat     or scan this QR code: 

 

 

 

The link provides access to additional information about the project and a pre-screening survey, which only takes a few minutes to complete. 

Thank you, 

Professor Wendy Umberger and Dr Lenka Malek  

The Centre for Global Food & Resources | The University of Adelaide 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/chickenmeat

